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Wednesday, ll October 2017 2:05 PM

Subject:
Policy AGD

Proposed Changes to NT Anti-Discrimination Laws

To Ms Sarah Witham,

I have recently read the discussion paper that relates to the proposed changes to the NT anti-d¡scrim¡nation laws.

I strongly believe that these proposed changes are ridiculous and should not be put into place,

Cheers

Sent from my iPhone


